## office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

From: Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>

Sent:Tuesday, December 5, 2023 8:01 AMTo:office@mtgretnacampmeeting.orgSubject:MGCA Winter Board Meetings





A Communication of the Mt. Gretna Campmeeting

## MGCA Winter Board of Managers' Meetings

Monthly MGCA Board of Managers' meetings will be held virtually via Zoom for the next three months—December, January, and February.

Historically, during these months in-person meeting attendance is low as winter weather conditions can make driving, and even walking, dangerous. In addition, we want to be be cautious during the winter cold/flu/COVID season.

During these months, our equipment will be tested and issues hopefully resolved. The internet connection at MGUMC is now strong, but we've recognized that some sound equipment components are not working as they should

The Board hopes to resume hybrid meetings in March.

Take this time to be safe—and have a happy holiday season.

Mount Gretna Campmeeting P.O. Box 428 Mount Gretna, PA 17064 office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

 $This \ email \ was \ sent \ to \ of fice @mtgretnacamp meeting. or gYou \ received \ this \ email \ because \ you \ are \ registered \ with \ Mt \ Gretna \ Camp meeting \ Association$ 

Unsubscribe here



© 2023 Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association